
 

 

 

Governing Board Members Needed! 

The Illinois Valley Economic Development Corporation’s Governing Board is made up 

of three groups of individuals: 

Local Government Representatives 

Representatives from Private Groups and Interests 

Representatives Low-Income Individuals and Families  

The agency is now recruiting for a Representative for Low-Income Individuals 

and Families in Greene County, as well as a Representative from a Private Group 

and Interest in Calhoun County. 

The Governing Board is responsible for oversight and governance of Illinois Valley 

Economic Development Corporation. Board members assist in conducting needs 

assessments of the causes and conditions of poverty within their service area and to 

decide what role, or mission, the agency will assume relative to other community 

organizations and resources, in addressing those needs. On an ongoing basis, the 

Governing Board assists in planning, implementing, and evaluating services of the 

agency. 

If you have a desire to serve the community by considering membership on the Illinois 

Valley Economic Development Corporation’s Governing Board, please ask our 

Community Service Director, Stephanie Stahlhut at 217-839-4431, for more 

information. 

Thank you for your consideration! 


